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To: Common Council President Michael Murphy

Re: King's Academy Charter School Contract

Whereas King's Academy Charter School was granted a two-year contract on July

7rh,20LS (FILE N0: 150281) by the Milwaukee Common Council, the Board Chair and

school leader of King's Academy submitted a letter (FILE N0: 150541) to the Charter

School Review Committee requesting a one-year contract ending on the last day of school

for the 2075-2016 school year. The Charter School Review Committee, on August13,2015

accepted and unanimously voted to recommend a one-year contract in accordance with

charter contract Section ILC.1. Termination upon the following circumstances, "Both

parties agree in writing to the termination."

Therefore, the Charter School Review Committee recommends that the Milwaukee

Common Council accept the letter requesting a one-year contract on behalf of King's

Academy.

Kevin Ingram, C Chair
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